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book that i ve been holding my breath for since i was
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shape of that islam is and how it fits together with
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misfits winner of the 2018 apala honor award the 2017
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was an entertainment weekly top ten young adult book of
2019 she also has a picture book co authored with team
usa olympic medalist''misfit high school saints church
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on google play
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lot of people can t figure out what to make of her an
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you should try this book'
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May 25th, 2020 - a william c morris award finalist an
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shelf awareness r eaders will appreciate janna s
finding of a way to embrace her anger receive support
and keep her faith'
'cm magazine saints and misfits university of manitoba
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May 20th, 2020 - saints and misfits by s k ali teenager
janna yusuf loves photography the stories of flannery o
connor and read more teenager janna yusuf loves
photography the stories of flannery o connor and
hanging out with friends she willingly helps her uncle
ali the imam at her mosque with his thoughtful engaging
advice column'
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May 8th, 2020 - saints and misfits is a timely and
authentic school library journal starred review debut
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May 15th, 2020 - saints and misfits is a timely and
authentic school library journal starred review debut
novel that feels like a modern day my so called life
starring a muslim teen there are three kinds of people
in my world 1 saints those special people moving the
world forward sometimes you glaze over them or at least
i do''saints and misfits by s k ali the literary
phoenix
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publisher simon amp schuster on june 13 2017 genre
ownvoices contemporary target age group young adult
rating amp starf amp starf amp starf amp starf amp
starf check out this book on goodreads janna yusuf
knows a lot of people can t figure out what to make of
her an arab indian american hijabi teenager who is a
flannery o connor obsessed book nerd aspiring'
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contemporary ing of age story about a 15 year old arab
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as a misfit a hijabi muslim girl'
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reviews
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message of the book i would highly remend this book to
almost anyone unless you find sexual assault hard to
read about''
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